


Omkar Goswami ¢ E-121 Masjid Moth « Greater Kailash 3 « New Delhi: 110048
omkar.goswami@cergindia.com

9 July 2021
Mr Shekhar Bajaj
Chairman
Bajaj Holdings and Investment Limited
Registered Office: Akurdi
Pune 411035

Dear Shekhar,

Over the last few months, I have been having to deal with an increasing workload of
important personal commitments and additional professional work, neither of which can I get
away from.

Consequently, looking at Bajaj Holdings and Investment Limited’s (BHIL’s) dates for Board
and Committee meetings going forward, it will be difficult for me to attend and participate in
several such meetings.

Hence, I believe that it is best for me to formally resign from the BHIL Board. This I do
through this letter with immediate effect, i.e. as on the date of this letter. Please do take this

on record.

I also confirm that there are no material reasons other than what is stated above for my
resigning from the Board.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Omkar Goswami)
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